
 

 
 

 

   

 

Scrutiny Management Committee 30 May 2006 

 

Report of the Head of Civic, Democratic and Legal Services 

 
 

Inclusive Decision Making Ad Hoc Scrutiny Panel final 
report. 

 
 

Summary  
 

1. Members are asked to comment on the final report of the 
Inclusive Decision Making Ad Hoc Scrutiny Panel. 

 

Background 
 

2. The report is attached at Annex 1.  It is due to be considered by 
the Executive on 13 June. 

 
3. SMC has a quality control role in relation to scrutiny reports 

going forward to the Executive.  Any comments made by SMC 
would be appended as an annex to the report for consideration 
by the Executive in conjunction with the Board’s report. 
 

 
Implications 
 
4. Financial implications are included in the report at Annex 1.  No 

other implications have been highlighted by the relevant 
officers. 
 

Risk Management 
 
5. In compliance with the Councils risk management strategy.  

There are no risks associated with the recommendations of this 
report. 

 
 

Recommendations 
 

6. Members are asked to comment on the report. 
 



 
Contact details: 

Author: Chief Officer Responsible for the report: 
Suzan Hemingway 
Head of Civic, Democratic and Legal Services 
 

Report Approved √ Date 18-05-06 

 

 

Barbara Boyce 
Scrutiny Officer 
01904 551714 
barbara.boyce@york.gov.uk  
 

 

 

    

 

All √ Wards Affected:   

 
 
For further information please contact the author of the report 

 
Annexes 
 
Annex 1 – Report on ‘Inclusive Decision Making’ 

 
Background Papers 
None 


